
CHURCH STAFF 
Phil Peacock, Pastor 

Jeff Poythress, Hebron Site Pastor 
Karen Tucker, Minister of Children/Families 

Tyson Banks, Minister of Youth 

Jamie Cosley, Worship Minister 
Abby Carter, Worship Minister 

Carol Golden, Worship Minister (Hebron) 
Geneva Bohannon, Office Manager 

Ellis Dunton, Accompanist 
Buddy Crawford, Custodian 

This Week’s Schedule 
 

Today 
9:00a Sunday School 
10:00a Worship Service 
 

Monday 
6:00p Hebron Food Distribution 
 

Tuesday 
8:00a Women’s & Men’s Bible  
 Study Groups 
9:00a Canal Cruise & Pizza 
6:00p PCC Communication Team 
6:00p Hebron Youth 
6:15p Hebron Men’s Study 
 

Wednesday 
5:30p Pole Green Youth 
 

Thursday 
7:00p Praise Team 
 

Saturday 
8:00a Living Nativity Work Day 
12:00p “Illuminate” Class Retreat 
 

Next Sunday 
4:00p Pastor Search Forum 

At Broadus Church, you can belong to a welcoming family of faith 
that helps people become all God means for them to be through 

a life-changing relationship with Jesus Christ. 

Broadus Memorial Baptist Church 
5351 Pole Green Road, Mechanicsville, Virginia 23116 

Office Hours: 8:30-12:30 on Monday-Thursday 
www.broaduschurch.org (Add it to your home screen now!) 

Phone (804) 779-2700 or office@broadusmbc.org 

Follow Broadus Church on social media! 
Facebook:       Instagram:    
Broadus Memorial Baptist Church    broaduschurchmechanicsville 
Broadus Youth Ministry     broadus.youth 
Broadus Church Hebron Campus 
Broadus Church Living Nativity  Broadus 

Website: 

Pastor Search Forum 
Sunday, Aug 17, 4-6 pm 

Pole Green Worship Center 
(nursery available) 

 

The Pastor Call Committee will be 
sharing an update about the ongo-
ing search process, as well as an 
analysis of the questionnaire re-
sponses about what qualities are 
important to you in a new senior 
pastor.  There will be time for ques-
tions and comments from the con-
gregation.  Everyone is welcome! 

August MCEF Collection:   
Pork & Beans 

Broadus Classics 
 

 We will be leaving for the 

Canal Cruise & Bottoms Up 

Pizza at 9am, returning by 

2pm. Payment is due today. 
 

 Four seats are still available 

for the trip to see “Noah” in 

Sept.  Payment is due today. 

Living Nativity Work Day 
This Saturday, Aug 16, 8:00-12:00 
We will be doing maintenance and 

repairs on several of the scenes in the 
woods.  If you can help, please sign up 

at the clipboard in the Commons. 
 

Join the Living Nativity Team! 
The 2025 Living Nativity is just 
around the corner, and there’s still 
time to get involved! Whether theatri-
cal or behind-the-scenes, there’s a 
place for you on the team!  Please 
contact Paige Hazelgrove at 804-366-
4459 / pgivens9@gmail.com or Lynn 
Goodloe at 804-357-4395 / lcgood-
loe1964@gmail.com. We’d love to 
help you get plugged in! 

Broadus Church History Albums 
are now displayed in Rm 251 (next 
to the Resource Room).  Feel free to 
browse, but please do not remove 
anything from the room.  See Doug 
Crenshaw if you have questions. 
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Sunday Morning Worship 
August 10, 2025 

10:00 am in the Worship Center 
 

 

 

 

 

Prelude   Ellis Dunton 
 
Hymn #140 “Down at the Cross” Congregation 
 
Welcome & Prayer  Karen Tucker 
 
Praise Songs “Glory, Glory, God Is Able” Jamie Cosley & 

 “All the People Said Amen” Praise Team 
  
Children’s Message  Pastor Phil 
 
Scripture Reading Luke 10:30-35 Blake Ursiny 
 
Song “If I Got Jesus” Praise Team 

(The offering will be received during this song.) 
  
Message The Treasure of Your Good Deeds Phil Peacock 
 
Hymn #604 “Come, All Christians, Be Committed” Congregation 
 
Benediction  Abby Carter 

Worship Childcare:  Childcare for infants-Pre-K is provided from 9:50-
11:00 a.m. in rooms 108-111.  Older children may help themselves to activity-
filled worship bulletins on the shelves at the entrance to the Worship Center. 
 

Books Available:  If you would like a Bible or hymnbook  to use during 
worship, you may pick it up from the cart at the back of the worship center, then 
return it afterward.  Feel free to take home a Bible if you need one! 
 

Giving:  Y our offering or response cards can be placed in the plates which 
will be passed during the service, or in the receptacle located in the Commons. 
 

Digital Access:  Join us if you’re sick or traveling! The service is broadcast on 
Facebook Live and posted to the church website BroadusChurch.org by Tues-
day afternoon. To receive weekly bulletins & monthly newsletters via email, 
please contact the office to be added to the distribution list.  
 

Thank you for worshipping at Broadus Church.  Please take this bulletin home 
& keep it handy, so you don’t miss a thing that God has planned for you! 

SERMON NOTES 
Guarding Your Treasures:  The Treasure of Your Good Deeds 

 

“Command them to do good, to be rich in good deeds,  
and to be generous and willing to share.  In this way they will lay  

up treasure for themselves as a firm foundation for the coming age,  
so that they may take hold of the life that is truly life.”  

1 Timothy 6:18-19  
 

 
 
 Your good deeds make a difference to people around you. 
 
 
 
 
 Your good deeds make a difference in your own life. 
 
 
 
 
 Your good deeds make a difference to the heart of God. 

The Going Beyond Women’s Con-
ference is almost here.  Thirty women 
have already registered! There’s still 
room, so we hope you’ll join us on 
August 23rd at 8:30 AM at the Pole 
Green Campus for  a power ful day 
of worship and fellowship. The cost 
to participate is $20/person, which 
can go in the receptacle in the Com-
mons or in the offering if clearly des-
ignated for “Women’s Conference.”  
Checks should be made to the church.  
Scholarships are available. Why not 
invite a friend or family member to 
come with you?  If you need to regis-
ter someone after August 10th, con-
tact Lynn Goodloe at 357-4395 / 
lcgoodloe1964@gmail.com or Cathy 
Jones at cgjtmj@aol.com.  

Tyson’s Send-Off 
 

Next weekend, Tyson Banks’ will be 
preaching while Pastor Phil is away.  
It also happens to be his 5th anniver-
sary with us, and his final Sunday as 
our Minister to Youth.  Tyson submit-
ted his resignation in early July.  We 
wish him the best in all his future 
endeavors! 
 

After the service next Sunday, there 
will be a farewell reception for Tyson 
in the Commons.  Please take a few 
minutes to express your appreciation 
to him for his contributions to the life 
of Broadus Church.  There will be a 
card basket on the table.  Let’s send 
him out with many words & gifts of 
thanks and encouragement. 
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